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As a father who bikes my children to school every day, I am writing to express my 

strong support for Oregon House Bill 3014 A. This bill aims to promote safe and 

active routes to school and make the roads safer for children across Oregon, which is 

a cause that is near and dear to my heart. 

 

I have led the start of a volunteer bike bus to my children's school, Abernethy 

Elementary.  While this has been a joyful and important part of our lives, I see that 

the only path to making this available to future students of the school is to have 

staffed positions that lead active routes to school. 

 

Biking to school is an important part of our daily routine. Not only does it provide a 

great opportunity for exercise and fresh air, but it also helps reduce traffic congestion 

and promotes sustainability. 

 

As a father who bikes his children to school every day, I strongly support Oregon 

House Bill 3014 A. The provisions of this bill are essential to promoting safe cycling 

practices, reducing traffic congestion, and creating a more sustainable future for all 

Oregonians. I urge all members of the legislature to support this important bill and 

help make Oregon a safer and more cyclist-friendly state. 


